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Stakeholders in Ilocos Region wrapped-up the month-long celebration of the 34th Civil 

Registration Month through its Regional Closing Ceremony conducted on  

27 February 2024 at the Bangko Sentral ng Pilipinas (BSP), City of San Fernando, La 

Union. Officials and representatives of various Regional Line Agencies, Local 

Government Units, and media organizations joined the closing program.  

 

 

 

 

 

Director Ofelia Viray of the BSP-La Union Branch, welcomed the participants.  The 

BSP had been one of the major partners of PSA in its activities, through their 

benevolence as the venue host, the activity was a success. 
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